
 

Town of Allenstown 

Public Hearing  per “RSA 31:95-b Section III, Unanticipated Acceptance 

of Funds More than $10,000” The Selectboard will hold a public hearing 

under RSA 31:95-b Section III to be held on Monday, January 22, 2024, at 

Allenstown Town Hall, 16 School St., at 6:00PM, for the following purpose: - 

Acceptance of a grant from NH Office of Highway MDT Grant for Mobile 

Data Terminals (MDTs) for the cruisers. The total amount of the grant will be 

$12,816.75 with a local match of $4,272. 


